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I	wish	to	bring	to	the	attention	of	IPART,	the	need	to	regulate	the	FIT	to	more	
fairly	represent		the	value	of	Rooftop	Solar	generated	electricity,	which	at	the	
present	rate	of	return	is	subsidising	the	profits	of	our	Electricity	supplier,	and	
not	offering	a	fair	return	on	our	investment.	
	
David	Johnson		
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